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Optimal Energy management is protecting the health of our clients and staff. Optimal is 
following guidance from CDC and other national, state, and local authorities to practice full 
social distancing in our operations. Optimal staff are all now working remotely, with full 
functionality. We have made this behind-the-scenes change with no disruption of our services 
to our clients. 
Optimal Energy has offices in Vermont and Rhode Island and two employees who work 
remotely, each in a different state. Due to the nature of Optimal’s business, we were previously 
and continue to be well-equipped to work remotely. This has proven to be a great asset. At this 
time, Optimal employees have increased the use of virtual meetings and conference calls and 
ceased all in-person meetings and interstate travel.  
Optimal’s management team is reviewing daily updated information concerning COVID-19 and 
conferring at least twice per week on any necessary changes to operations. The team assesses project 
schedules, client needs, and staff needs to define and meet changing needs and expectations.  At this 
time, as always, Optimal staff are working diligently to exceed the expectations of our clients. This 
includes providing any additional services to help our clients navigate through the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
We will keep our clients fully informed of any changes to operations or staffing that may affect our 
service. 
 
The Optimal staff wishes you and yours safety and health.  We are all in this together. 
 
 
 
 

 
Eric Belliveau, Partner 


